
Agreement in principle on nursing pay equity 
22 December 2021 

An agreement in principle has been signed in the nursing pay equity claim covering DHB members of the 

NZNO and PSA and other employees whose work is also covered by the unions claim. 

After the holiday period the parties will be confirming the documentation along with details of the 

increases and the translation from existing rates to the new pay equity rates and this will be ready for 

distribution to the DHBs’ nursing workforce in the New Year.  This will then be presented to the 40,000 DHB 

employed nurses for DHBs for ratification. 

We recognise the historical significance of the nursing pay equity settlement. 

If you have any questions about pay equity you can check the FAQs on the TAS website. 

https://tas.health.nz/assets/Pay-equity/Updated-FAQs-for-DHB-staff-v3.pdf
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